INSTITUTE OF PARA VETERINARY SCIENCES, LUVAS, HISAR

Important Notice

Regarding VLDD Entrance Test-2025

This is for information of all the candidates who have filled the
application forms for VLD Diploma programmes that the VLDD Entrance Test -
2025 (VLDD ET-2025) which was scheduled to be held on 07.09.2025 has been
rescheduled and now will be held on 14.09.2025.

For further updates and detailed information, candidates are advised to

regularly visit the University website: admission.eluvas.in.
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